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MINUTES OF THE HOUSE REDISTRICTING COMMITTEE 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Michael O'Neal at 12:04 PM on Monday, 

February 6, 2012, in 346-S of the Capitol. 

 

All members were present except the following, both of whom were excused: 

 Lance Kinzer 

 Annie Kuether 

 

Committee staff present: 

 Corey Carnahan, Kansas Legislative Research Department 

 Dorothy Noblit, Kansas Legislative Research Department 

 Jason Long, Office of the Revisor of Statutes 

 Gary Deeter, Committee Secretary 

 

Conferees appearing before the Committee: 

 None 

 

Others in attendance: 

 See attached list. 

 

The Chair opened the meeting and invited Committee members to consider HB 2606 - State 

legislative redistricting; House districts (Attachment 1).  He asked any member who wished to 

amend the bill to offer an amendment.  None did so. 

 

Representative Landwehr made a motion to recommend HB 2606 as favorable for passage.  

Representative Mast seconded the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

 The meeting was adjourned at 12:07 p.m.  No further meeting was scheduled. 

 

 


